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MARTIN FRIEDMAN 
407-310-2077 
mfriedman@deanmead.com 

Re: Docket No. 20230083-WS - Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in Orange 
County by Pluris Wedgefield, LLC - FINAL REFUND REPORT 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

On July 24, 2024, Pluris Wedgefield, LLC. ("Utility"), pursuant to Commission Order No. 
PSC-2024-0118-PAA-WS, and Commission Rule 25-30.360, filed a preliminary Refund Report 
of the refund of interim rates, and of the fire protection charges. All refunds had been made at that 
time. However, that preliminary Refund Report failed to show the amount and status of unclaimed 
funds to date. 

As of today, there are 19 uncashed refund checks totaling $449.38. As noted previously, 
one check Utility for $1.07 has been returned to the Utility as the payee is deceased. 

MSF: 

Consistent with Commission Rule, those amounts have now been booked to CIAC. 

Should you or Staff have any questions regarding this please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Very truly yours, 

Isl Martin S. Friedman 
Martin Friedman 

cc: Justin Sewards (via email) 




